
November 7, 2013 

Mark Berdan 
Northern Transformation 
 
2389 S. M-76 
West Branch, MI 48661 
 
Dear Mr. Berdan, 
 
Please add my name to the roster of Individual Supporters applauding the efforts of Northern 
Transformation – the lead applicant seeking Promise Zone Initiative designation on behalf of a 
Consortium of Partners serving Arenac, Clare, Gladwin, Iosco, Ogemaw and Roscommon counties. 
 
Doing business as Pamela Burke LLC, I provide contractual grant search, grant writing and technical 
assistance to charitable efforts across central and northern Michigan.  In that work,  
 
I recognize the great many challenges that impact charities striving to serve an all rural area that 
includes a great many persons on fixed and low incomes, limited public transportation and few 
employers.  
 
At the same time, the proposed Zone area has a wealth of natural attributes and a Consortium of folks 
willing to work together toward a common goal. 
 
Please add me to your email and mailing lists.  I look forward to your many successes! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Pamela Burke LLC 

 
 
 


